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Razom Welcomes Resumption of U.S. Aid to Ukraine 

  
Russia has always been the obstacle to peace—not Ukraine. It is sorely-needed good news 
that the United States is resuming life-saving military assistance and intelligence sharing with 
Ukraine, and that Washington and Kyiv are ready to push Moscow to implement a 30-day 
ceasefire. For three years, the onus to make peace and stop fighting is on Russia, not Ukraine. 
Today is no different. 
  
It’s time for President Donald Trump to put Maximum Pressure on Vladimir Putin and force him 
to stop Russia’s daily war crimes and bombing of civilians. A ceasefire is an excellent 
opportunity for President Trump to push Putin to return the more than 19,546 Ukrainian children 
that Russia has abducted, as well as other hostages being held by the Kremlin. 
  
Ukrainians want peace more than anyone—they are paying the price of Russia’s war crimes 
each day. U.S. assistance to Ukraine saves lives and gives President Trump leverage over 
Russia. The Trump administration should double down on this win by ensuring a ceasefire 
results in lasting peace that guarantees Ukraine’s security and frees Ukraine’s stolen people. 
  

#      ​ #      ​ # 
  

Razom (“together” in Ukrainian) is a U.S.-based nonprofit dedicated to helping build a more secure, 
democratic and prosperous Ukraine. Razom has provided over $188 million worth of medical and 
humanitarian aid since February 24, 2022. More information is available at RazomForUkraine.org. 
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